
 

 

From  Middle Master:  Andrew Crisp 

          3 May 2019 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

3rd Year Trip to Paris - December 2019 
 

The French department is pleased to offer a four-day cultural trip to Paris open to all 
boys studying French in 3rd year in 2019 - 2020. The trip will leave on Friday 13 
December and return on Monday 16 December. Cost will be between £400 - £500 
to be confirmed nearer the time. If your son is interested, please fill out the 
electronic form below. The trip will be launched at the end of September at which 
stage firm bookings with deposits will be taken. Link to the google form to register 
interest:  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeX0dl7Svtpbg-
n4REejlBqTRmwnOCdUkD6bYDgHFQ-1Cenjw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

A M Crisp 
Middle Master 

andrew.crisp@abingdon.org.uk  


